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This week @ Port Huron Schools From the desk of Superintendent Theo Kerhoulas

Tuesday, September 27, 2022
Upcoming events at Port Huron Schools:

Superintendent
Theo Kerhoulas
can be reached at:
superintendent@

phasd.us National Hispanic Heritage Month

*Oct. 12 Early Release (Teacher PD)
Port Huron * Oct. 17 Board Meeting, 7 p.m. (PHN PAC)
Schools: * Oct. 19-21  MS/HS PT Conf (half days - MS/HS only)
(810) 984-3101 * Oct. 31 Half-Day - All Students
Thank you to our community for the tremendous turnout at Port Huron SC*;;’:;SEE::PWG"‘ Fund

Friday’s 9th annual Crosstown Showdown! It was a privilege to @ CROSSTOWN

honor our Counseling/Mental Health Support Staff: SHOWDOWN

PHN vs PHHS
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2022
MEMORIAL STADIUM

| am also incredibly proud of our athletes, coaches, band members,
cheerleaders, students and fans who participate each year to make
this a highlight for our community. Special thanks to the
Crosstown Showdown Committee for their hard work in
organizing this annual event:

Kim Dooley, Chair

Committee Members: Keely Baribeau, Ann Beck, Ella Beck,
Jennifer Carolan, Jessie Freed, Jackie Hanton, Jennifer Heiss,
Tina Hendershot, Traci Hofmann, Nigar Hussain, Dr. Randa
Jundi-Samman, Chuck Kelly, Laura Lee, Bev Maiers, Shannon
Muir, Mike Palmer, Kate Peternel, Dr. Sushma Reddy, Amber
Roosen, Alycia Shagena, Stacie Stein, Jeff Wine, Catherine
Woolman



mailto:superintendent@phasd.us
mailto:superintendent@phasd.us
https://vimeo.com/607622346/5f91f4d041

And as always, a special THANK YOU to our most recent sponsors -
a full list of sponsors can be found on the District website:

Extra Point Sponsor ($1,000):
The Pasia Family

Time-Out Sponsors ($500):
TCGoldman & Associates

Half-Time Sponsors ($250):
Crosby for Judge
Koppinger & Associates
Jeff & Debbie Wine

KOPPINGER

TCGOLDMAN

& ASSOCIATES

Eileen Koppinger, CIC
President
Koppinger & Associates

D: 810-662-0902

C: 586-242-2741
F: 810-627-2055

Jeff & Debbie Wine

National Custodlal Worker’s Recognition Day

www.NationalDayCalendar.com

This coming Saturday, October 2 is National
Custodial Worker’s Recognition Day. If you
visit any of our buildings this week or next,
please extend your thanks to the custodial staff
who keep our buildings in top operating
condition throughout the year. They are the
unsung heroes of our staff. | appreciate the
extra effort they continue to give as bond work
progresses in a number of areas throughout
the district. Thank you!

THIS WEEK'S

PARENT TIP

FROM PORT HURON SCHOOLS

nutrislice

Online School Menus

School Menus on Nutrislice

View information about what is on our school menu
for breakfast and lunch each day on the Nutrislice
App. You can see an image and description for food
items, as well as nutrition and allergen information.

Search for “School Lunch by Nutrislice” on Google
Play or the App Store to download the Nutrislice App.
Visit phasd.nutrislice.com to see daily PHS menus!



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-NpT5_ZeGTUzT9q5eJmzkN-U_R52DDNSuZaR-Al53fo/edit
https://nationaldaycalendar.com/national-custodial-workers-recognition-day-october-2/
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http://phasd.nutrislice.com/

This week’s Bus Tip from Safety Dog:
Stay in Your Seat

Is your child a wiggler or a social butterfly? Remind them to
always stay seated while the bus is moving. For more tips,
watch First Student’s Safety Dog Says video with your
child:

https://vimeo.com/716501758

Thank you once again to Central Middle School Band Director Shawna
Manhart and her 8th grade band students for their commitment to our
community in their Adopt-A-Highway efforts. Saturday found them busy
working and serving our community as they battled the impending rain. We
are so proud of you! More photos of their work can be found on the Central
MS Band Facebook page.

Each month, our Board of Education accepts gifts and grants
given to the district, and acknowledges donations given to
district-related groups. We are so grateful for the generosity of our
community. To see this month’s gift recognitions, please go to 27:03
in this video of the board meeting of Sep. 19.

Parents and Guardians: State of Michigan law requires that
schools and day care centers that may apply pesticides on school i ‘.—'E SCHOOL SAFETY:
or daycare property must provide an annual advisory to parents N e R e
or guardians of students attending the facility. Our annual
advisory has been posted to the School Safety page on our
website. We invite you to take a few moments and read through
this brief document.

St. Clair County Community College will be hosting the second
annual Wolverine Invitational Wheelchair Basketball Tournament
beginning Friday, Sep. 30 between 1-4:30 p.m. where the U of M
staff, along with Team USA Paralympian Paul Schulte, will be
providing area students/educators/community members an
opportunity to learn how to play adaptive sports (i.e. tennis, rugby,
basketball, etc.). For more information, please visit the SC4 website.



https://vimeo.com/716501758
https://www.facebook.com/cmscougarband/posts/pfbid0whuLVpfv4s4kc4tnAvG7sPPWFQqjTwvscMYd4EfDegQzJUmMNwCwBqEUVAPyHfLXl
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Want to be part of the Port Huron Schools’ team? A current list of
vacancies is listed on the District website. Qualified candidates must be
able to pass background, physical, and drug screenings.

Quick Links:
For your reference, here’s a list of links to information shared in recent issues of This Week @ Port Huron

Schools:
Early Childhood Center Reqistration (GSRP, 3 & 4 year old tuition programs)
Enrollment Information
Harrison Adult Learning Center - Registration Information
PHS TV Schedule
Past issues of This Week @ Port Huron Schools

Peachjar FAQ

Skyward FAQ
Staff Recognition link

SUBSCRIBE / UNSUBSCRIBE
Click to join or unsubscribe from the district email list. You may also copy and paste this link:

http:/bit.ly/PHSNewsletter.
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https://www.phasd.us/page/family-access-login-faq
https://www.phasd.us/page/staff-recognition-form
http://phasd-mail01.phasd.us/cgi-bin/mailman/listinfo/newsletter
http://bit.ly/PHSNewsletter

